
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS

RE:  CHANGEOVER TO 

AIR CONDITIONING
                                                                                                                                                                         

The air conditioning has been scheduled to 
be turned on the evening of May 8, 2013. At 
that  time  everyone  can  adjust  their 
thermostats according to their needs.
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